
Postgraduate Institute of Medicine 
University of Colombo, Sri Lanka 

 

04th September 2025 

NOTICE 
 

SELECTION EXAMINATION FOR POSTGRADUATE 
CERTIFICATE IN MEDICAL EDUCATION  

SEPTEMBER 2025 (PROSPECTUS 2016) 
 

This is with reference to Circular No. 71/2025 dated 11th August 2025 
regarding the above examination. 

 
Please note that the mandatory one-year post-intern service period is 
not considered for the above examination. 
 
The application closing date for the above examination has been 
extended until 25th September 2025, and the examination has been 
postponed. 
 
Please note that all the other details in the circular remain 
unchanged. 

 
 
 
 

Professor Pandula Siribaddana   
Acting Deputy Director / PGIM  
For Director 

 

 
 


